City Clerk

From: Jason Wiley <jason@sheplersferry.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 9:.02 AM
To: City Clerk

Subject: RE: Info Sheet

Good Morning,
Just circling back to we have a consensus on the following (all changes made as of 9.4.2024):

For the remainder of the 2024 Navigational Season, Shepler’s will allow smal! freight, groceries, and household items
which are dropped off at the mainland dock to be transported without a passenger for island residents and island
businesses for FREE with the following conditions:
* We would request that all packages are labeled with the individual’s name, or business that is dropping off the
packages. This will help meet our homeland security goals and requirements.
¢ We would request that all packages are labeled with who the island resident or island businesses is that the
packages are intended for. This will help us monitor this FREE service if it starts to get taken advantage of.
¢ All packages must be easily lifted by a single cast member; collectively all items must weigh less than 100 Ibs.
¢ All packages will be staged at Shepler’s Mackinac Island Dock. These items will not be monitored, but they will
be in view of our security cameras.
All large freight items will continue to be charged the flat rate Private Luggage Cart Fee of $40.00. This cart fee will still
apply to unaccompanied items being shipped to non-island residents.

Small freight examples: toilet seat, light bulbs, files box, plunger, hangers, box of nails/screws, etc.

Jason Wiley

Director of Operations — Mackinaw City
Office: 231-436-5023 | Fax: 231-436-7521
556 E Central Ave

Mackinaw City, Ml 49701
sheplersferry.com
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y LEVATE YOUR EXPERIENCE

From: City Clerk <clerk@cityofmi.org>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 5:42 PM



